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EIGHTH AVENUE AT BLUFF STREET DUBUQUE, IOWA 

March 27, 1946 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
101 Hope St. 
Stamford, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

The management and engineering department of Radio Station KDTH 
wishes to acknowledge and verify your detailed report of reception 
of our station on Saturday morning, March 16, 1946, 2:00 -2:34 A.M. 
CST, as we presented a DX program dedicated to the National Radio 
Club. 

The forty or more reports we have received have been most gratify- 
ing and helpful. The reception report, received thus far, from 
the greatest distance on this recent DX program, came from Vallejo, 
California. Accordingly, this reporter will receive the prize 
announced on the program by Len Kruse. 

We wish to thank you sincerely for your report and hope that you 
will again favor us with your comments in the future. 

Sincerely yours, 

RADIO STATION KDTH 

By 
Don Abitz 
Engineering Dept. 

1370 KILOCYCLES- UNLIMITED TIME 1000 WATTS 


